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I think the most important thing is that the building has re-opened with modifications to meet CDC 
guidelines, and have already had one real estate team meet successfully. They have utilized every virtual 
opportunity that we can to stay connected to the members for education, RMS Meetings, coffee talks 
and cocktail parties, special speaker presentations (global & commercial) and committee meetings 
continuing – including the upcoming candidate interviews.  

SAAR   

1. They are proud to announce that our current President Sindy Ready has put forward her 
name for AAR Treasurer 2020  

2. SAAR is slowly reopening our Venue facilities and Staff Offices.  Appointment only for 
our Association while adhering to CDC guidelines.  Maximum capacity is 50 with social 
distancing, temperatures taken at the door and required mask wearing in common 
areas.  Monitoring on a day to day as we know that cases are increasing and prepared to 
shift as needed.  

3. Experiencing better attendance for Zoom classes and events.  Holding Happy Hours via 
Zoom featuring most recently the City Manager of Scottsdale to discuss rebuilding our 
economy.   

4. On June 25th 1 – 2:30 PM we will be holding a Town Hall Meeting for our members 
featuring Vince Malta, Lawrence Yun and AAR’s Matt Cantorelli.  

5. Membership is holding steady.  Producing weekly videos with President and CEO to stay 
connected.   

6. Continue to be a part of the Stakeholder Meetings with the Scottsdale Mayor and will be 
involved in the economic recovery consulting group they are assembling.   

7. Scottsdale just received approx $30mil from AZCARES act to help local businesses in 
need.   

8. Sent out questionnaires to all local candidates and interviews have started for county 
offices and will start local interviews in June.  

 


